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Letters to the Editor 
 
Journal of Social Work Values and Ethics 
Fall 2011, Volume 8, No. 2 
 
 
Dear Editor, 
 
Thank you for sending the Spring 2011 
edition of the Journal of Social Work Values 
and Ethics. I have benefitted a lot from 
previous editions and found the articles very 
educating. I am a doctoral student in the 
department of counseling psychology and 
social work. 
 
I like to appreciate you and your team for 
your good work through this medium.  
 
Compliments of the Easter Season to you 
all. 
  
Mrs. Angella Idonije 
Principal Assistant Registrar 
Igbinedion University, Okada 
Nigeria 

 
*************************** 

 
Steve, 
 
After too many years, I am finally retired.  
Your work on assuring that the JSWVE is 
sent to members of the SOCWORK  list is 
very much appreciated.  While I am retired, 
I still take great pride and satisfaction about 
being a social worker.  It is important to me 
to continue my learning through the journal 
and the work of others.  Thank you so much 
for your work, professionalism, humor, and 
pride in the profession of social work.   
 
Michael L. Comini, long-time member of 
SOCWORK 

 


